
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

As we come to the end of another incredible academic year, I want to take this opportunity to celebrate the
many achievements and moments of joy that have filled our school over the past months. It has been a year
of growth, discovery, and ambition — and our children have risen to every challenge with enthusiasm,
resilience, and pride. Their progress has been exceptional, and their successes — both big and small — are far
too numerous to capture fully here.

One of the highlights has been our continued focus on Oracy, with children's communication skills going from
strength to strength. It has been wonderful to see them expressing themselves with growing confidence,
clarity, and purpose — skills that will serve them for life.

This year also saw our commitment to digital innovation flourish, with visiting educators from other schools
coming to see how we use technology to enhance learning across the curriculum. We’re proud to be part of
this important work, and it’s been a joy to share our digital pedagogy with others.

Our parent workshops have been another valuable part of the year, strengthening the vital partnership
between home and school. Your engagement and support have played a huge role in the success of our
children, and we are truly grateful for your continued involvement.

Of course, none of this would be possible without the unwavering dedication of our staff team, who work
tirelessly every day to find the champion in every child. Their passion, creativity, and commitment are the
heartbeat of our school.

Looking ahead, there is so much to be excited about. We are preparing to open our Special Resource Provision,
which will provide a nurturing and inclusive space for even more children to thrive. We look forward to
welcoming new members of staff to our school community and continuing our digital journey as we work
towards becoming an Apple Distinguished School.

Thank you all for your ongoing support. I wish the children, you and your families a joyful, restful summer,
and we look forward to welcoming everyone back for what promises to be another exciting year ahead.

Warmest regards,
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We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Hundred Acre Wood 
92%

Neverwood Forest
96% 

Faraway Tree  
96%

Baobab Tree 
95% 

ATTENDANCE KEY DATES

SAFEGUARDING 
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN TREE

STAR OF THE WEEK

LUNCHTIME AWARD

PRIDE

Join us in a great sense of
PRIDE of all the children

and what they have
achieved this year.

22  July - Last day of term nd

1  - 3  September - Staff Training Daysst rd

4  - 5  September - Reception Home Visits th th

Y1 & Y2 Meet the Teacher  & Home Learning
(Yr1 & 2 Meetings will be held 

at Lime 
Wood Primary)

8  September - Children return to schoolth

(Reception to be collected at 12.30)

 

Preston, Day’jah, Vika,
Oliver L

Maaran,  Samayah,
Lucy, Frank, Aarav,

Mayode, Cairo, Tiyan

Charlie, Gemm,
Jahlarne, Jayden,
Emmanda, Rubi, 
Isla-Mai, Emma

Family Action offer help, 
support and advice for families 
with “Managing children over 

the Summer holidays”.



On behalf of everyone in the school community, we want to extend our deepest thanks to our
incredible PTFA for their outstanding efforts, energy, and commitment in supporting our school

community.

Through a fantastic range of events — from the Christmas fair, to Easter fun and the Summer
Festival and more — the PTFA has raised an amazing £2468 (approx) this academic year.

These funds will go on to enrich the school experience for all our children.

We are especially grateful to the PTFA committee, whose dedication behind the scenes — planning,
organising, and rallying volunteers — has been truly exceptional. And to every parent and carer
who helped out at events, donated prizes, or simply gave their time to lend a hand: thank you.

Your contribution, big or small, is genuinely appreciated.

As we look ahead to next year, we are keen to grow the committee and welcome new members to
ensure this wonderful work can continue. Whether you can give a little time or a lot, your

involvement is so valuable — and we’d love to hear from you.

Thank you again to our PTFA for helping contribute to making this year such a special one for our
school.

PTFA
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COMMUNITY
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Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with
all our latest news!


